
School Resumes -  Monday 24th January
 Australia Day Holiday - Wednesday 26th

January
Dental health Week - Monday 31st February

Office Day - Tuesday 8th February 
Office Day - Wednesday 2nd March
Red Nose Day - Friday 18th March

Office Day - 24th March

S U M M E R
J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 2

G U L L I V E R S  T R A V E L S  T E R M L Y  N E W S L E T T E R  

Up & Coming...

 Senior Co-Ordinator : Tracey Jeffery 
Mobile Group Leader: Chris Leahy 0407584 923
 Mobile Assistant: Madi Troughton 0488 945 169

Mobile Assistant: Nicole Hayes 0447 352 924
Website: www.gdifdc.com.au



Miss Madi

Position: Mobile Assistant 
Qualifications: Diploma of Early Childhood
Years in the service: 10 Years in the service on and off
Hobbies: Camping & Motorbiking
Pets: 3 dogs Boof, Ruby, Tilly, catty the cat and Guinea
pigs
Family: Partner & 2 children, Riley and Matilda

Position: Mobile co-ord
Qualifications: Studying Diploma of Early Childhood
Years in the service: 15 years
Hobbies: Tennis, coffee dates, gardening
Pets: Sooty the cat
Family: Husband, 5 adult children, 1 grand child Miss Chris

Position: Senior co-ord, Nominated supervisor
Qualifications: Diploma
Years in the service: 21 years 
Hobbies: Cooking, scrapbooking 
Pets: Dog Daisy, Cat Lottie
Family: Married with 3 adult children, 3 grand children

Position: Mobile Assistant 
Qualifications: Studying Diploma of Early Childhood
Years in the service: 4yrs in the Early childhood 
 sector, 6 months at Gulliver's
Hobbies: Water skiing, netball, Dancing, shopping
Pets: 1 big dog bonnie, 1 fighting fish Birky
Family: Mum, Dad, 2 Brothers & 1 Sister

Position: Administration Officer 
Qualifications: Bachelor of Arts
Years in the service: 14 years
Hobbies: Running, Exercise of all sorts, coffee 
Pets: Ruby the Tri-paw, Tigger the cat, Chooks
Family: Husband, 3 adult children, 2 boys & 1
girl

Miss Madi

Miss Cath

Miss Tracey

Miss Nic



Welcome back to Term 1 of 2022 at Gullliver's Travels.
We hope you had a lovely Christmas break spent with
family and friends. We hope Santa brought everything

you wished for and more!
We can not wait to hear about all of your holiday fun

and adventures.
We are so excited to meet all of our new Families and

our new little friends.



With our new building set up we are ecstatic to
announce that we will be extending our numbers to 25
children which means we will need another educator.

We are very excited to announce that Miss Nic and
Miss Tracey will be helping out on Mondays and

Fridays. With all these extra hands there might be
some new exciting changes. 

Each term we will be emailing out a new newsletter, a
new show and share roster and a new term roster. So
ensure you are reading this to keep up to date with up

and coming events at Gullivers. 

Good luck to all the Gulliver
children off to Prep this year!!



Goondiwndi Routine



Rural Routine



This is Sid the Sloth. He is our class pet this year!
He is a happy sloth. He loves going on

adventures and having his photo taken.
Each week, a child will take Sid home for an

adventure and help him experience life outside
of Gullivers. You will return Sid the following

school Day.

Sid the
Sloth

SHOW & SHARE
Show and share is a much loved experience for children and
educators.  Children benefit from this group experience as it
helps them speak in front of a group, builds confidence and

builds on communication skills. 
Bring in something you've created, something you've found or

something you were given.
Please remember to check the show and share roster to know

when your child has show and share. 
Please no toys. 



Join our Facebook page 
'Gulliver's Travel's Mobile

Children's Service'

Things you need for Gulliver's Travels: 
- Sun safe hat
- Library bag

- Sleeping bag
- Water bottle

- Shoes & Socks
- Healthy Lunch box

-Spare clothes
- Show and share (see roster for your child's day) 




If any of your current details such as address, contact
numbers and direct debit details have changed 

please be sure to make us aware of this so we can
update this information on your childs file. 



Children will only be released to your authorised

contacts 
Thank you!





